

## Santa Barbara County Education Office

4400 Cathedral Oaks Rd, PO Box 6307, Santa Barbara, CA 93160-6307 Telephone: (805) 964-4711 • FAX: (805) 964-4712 • sbceo.org

Susan C. Salcido, Superintendent of Schools

April 25, 2019

## **MEDIA ADVISORY**

Contact: Valerie Cantella, Director of Communications 805-964-4710, ext. 5282 vcantella@sbceo.org

## Santa Barbara County Education Office to announce Santa Barbara County Teacher of the Year; Recognize Classified School Employees of the Year

The Santa Barbara County Education Office will recognize the Classified School Employees of the Year and announce the Santa Barbara County Teacher of the Year on Thursday, May 2 at the board meeting. The Classified School Employees of the Year winners will be recognized at 2:05 p.m. and the 2020 Santa Barbara County Teacher of the Year will be announced at 2:25 p.m.

The recognitions and announcement will take place at the monthly meeting of the Santa Barbara County Board of Education in the Santa Barbara County Education Office Board Room located at 4400 Cathedral Oaks Road, Building A. Members of the media are invited to the board meeting and to conduct individual interviews in the Cabinet Conference Room immediately following the board presentation.

A press release with background information about the Classified School Employees of the Year honorees will be sent out separately.

A press release on the Teacher of the Year will be sent on May 2 with photos and additional information. The Teacher of the Year will serve as the county's representative for the 2019-2020 school year. The individual will be eligible to compete for the state Teacher of the Year, and then proceed to compete for the title of the national 2020 Teacher of the Year.